
 AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

May 2, 2022 
 
Mr. Ray Smith 
City of Alamosa, Public Works Department 
P.O. Box 419 
Alamosa, CO 81101 
 
RE: Main Street Chip Seal 
 
Dear Ray: 
 
We are pleased to offer you this quotation for applying a chip seal application to Main Street 
from the east side of Denver Ave. (at the concrete joint) to the east side of the intersection of 
Edison Avenue. 
 
The estimated total length of this proposal is 1,710 linear feet of chips st the 42’ width since we 
are skipping the State Avenue intersection. Quantities and unit prices are shown below. We 
verified our oil pricing this morning with SUNCOR ENERGY and will work until Memorial Day 
weekend for this project only. 
 
If possible, we would like to advance the timing by one day, and be applying the chips on 
Wednesday 5/18, or even 5/17 if CDOT striping is removed. Robbie’s son has qualified for the 
State track tournament and he will be gone on 5/19 and 5/20. It would sure be nice to have all 
our support available on the day we chip. 
 

DESCRIPTION

LENGTH 

(FEET)

WIDTH 

(FEET) QUA. UNIT

UNIT 

PRICE AMOUNT

Chip Seal Surfacing 1710 42 7,980 S.Y. 5.25$      41,895.00$ 

Fog Seal (CSS-1H) 1710 42 1,000 GAL 3.10$      3,100.00$   

TOTAL 42' WIDTH 44,995.00$  
Prices do not include traffic control, traffic marking paint, sales tax, or bond. 
 
Assumptions Made:  

• CDOT Type II chips (1/2” minus) as supplied to CDOT Maintenance forces in Alamosa. 

• CRS-2P oil for chip seal 

• CSS-1H oil for fog seal 

• Main Street to be closed to all traffic from Denver Ave to mid-block between Edison and 
Ross 

• City forces and Contractor forces work together in cleaning preparation prior to chipping 
and fog sealing. 
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• We estimate chipping entire area under either option in one working day, and fog sealing 
the next day after chip clean-up. 
 
If any additional information is needed, please advise. Thank you for the opportunity to perfrom 
this work. Working together on projects like this only emphasize to our community the 
advantage to pooling our resources. 
 
Sincerely, 
  Asphalt Constructors, Inc. 

  
By: 
      Todd A. Stockebrand, President 


